
Design to be complete in the 
late winter of 2022.

Procurement is anticipated to take 
place in the early spring of 2022.

Construction is expected to begin in 
the late spring/early summer of 2022 
and continue through much of 2023.

The Town of Weymouth is working with Green International 
Affiliates, Inc. to improve the safety of pedestrians and vehicular 
traffic movements through Columbian Square; as well as to 
create a vibrant, walkable atmosphere spurring commerce 
within the historic village center. Mayor Hedlund has committed 
American Rescue Plan Act (ARPA) funds awarded to the Town of 
Weymouth for this project.

These improvements include: Expanded sidewalk areas at each These improvements include: Expanded sidewalk areas at each 
corner of the intersection of Pleasant Street with Columbian Street 
and Union Street as well as expanded sidewalk areas at the 
intersection of Pleasant Street with Chauncy Street.
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